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October 12, 2014
The National Bureau of Economic Research 
Productivity, Innovation and Entrepreneurship (PIE) Program
Re: NBER Productivity, Innovation and Entrepreneurship (PIE) Program Fellowship 

I am glad to submit my application for your great fellowship starting in Sep. 2015 during my Sabbatical Year.

I am currently a young Assistant Professor of law at IDC Herzliya and my main research and teaching focuses on International Taxation in the era of global digital economy. Before joining IDC, I clerked for chief justice Aharon Barak at the Israeli Supreme Court and served for almost 10 years as legal assistant to the chief justice and the Supreme Court.


I am very much interested in participating in your fellowship that will give me the opportunity to develop my research. I can't find better than your fellowship for this project. 

I will do my best to fulfill the position in the best manner and to bring an additional value through my unique background and experience.


Please feel free to contact me at any time for any further questions or requests

Looking Forward

Best,
Rifat Azam
Dr. Rifat Azam

Assistant Professor, Radzyner School of Law, Interdisciplinary Center (IDC) Herzliya

P.O. Box 167, Herzliya, 46150 Israel

Tel/fax: (972)-9-9527948; Mobile: (972)-54-2209371

E-mail: razam@idc.ac.il
Web: http://www.idc.ac.il/Rifat-Azam 

SSRN: http://ssrn.com/author=1219225 
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